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Griffydam Primary School {pecember

Achieving together
Parent Newsletter Thursday 19th December

/ Dates for your diary\

Dear Parents and carers,

What a wonderful end to an exciting term here at Griffydam. We

. January

just wanted to share the many photographs that have been 6th January — First day of term
taken over the last couple of weeks. Please check them out on 16th — Places of Worship trip (Year 2
the next few pages. Thank you so much for all the kind gifts you and 5)

have sent in for the staff. They have all been greatly appreciated. 20th-23rd - Bikeability for Class 4
Miss Wills 29th - Young Voices

All the staff and
Governors at Griffydam
wish you a Merry
Christmas and a Happy
New Year.
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